20.7.13

Aas L

Dear Sir/Madam

[ write with concerns to potential Gypsy Travellers sites plans earmarked for the edge
of our village, Bishops Tachbrook, Leamington Spa.

I feel this would not benefit the travellers themselves as the area is too remote and
situated on a busy road network with no safe pedestrian access. Also amenities would
be a major problem as our village is remotely situated away from regularly operating
GP surgeries and local shops/centres. Our small village school is always at capacity
for yearly intakes having already to accommodate the children from Warwick Gates
as a school originally planned for the development was never built.

I ask you kindly to take on the above concerns when making the planning decision.

Yours Faithfully

Mrs C J Mann
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